Road works and stormwater culvert works

Colac Otway Shire is undertaking stormwater culvert works in Dunoon Road, Wye River, from the 16-
23 June. The road will be open at all times.

We are also doing stormwater culvert and road works in Koonya Avenue, Wye River, from 19 June —
3 July. The road will be open at all times, with traffic controls in place.
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